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Circular 42, 2024 - 25                                                                                                       

 
Dear Parents,                                                                                                                January 23, 2025 

 

THE FOURTH EDITION OF THE VOICE OF PEACE - BY THE PARENTS - A GOODNEWS 
 

We have published three editions of the VOICE OF PEACE. Each edition showcased 

events and programs with write-ups from students and teachers. The objective                

of our digital newsletter is to inspire students to become keen observers                                

and imaginative thinkers, ultimately developing into skilled writers. The school aims               

to achieve these objectives over the next three academic years. 
 

For the fourth edition, I have a personal aspiration: it should be published by the parents 

of our students. I kindly request interested parents to share their observations                    

and evaluations of the Francis Habba, particularly in reference to their                         

child’s participation in this learning event. I encourage parents to acknowledge                    

and appreciate the students and their mentors in this platform. Children learn                        

a great deal from their parents, and this is an important part of their growth,                      

as they too will become parents someday. 
 

Please ensure that your write-up does not exceed 100 words (one paragraph).                          

I request that you refrain from mentioning my name or the names of teachers.                

Instead, focus on appreciating your child and the teachers for their efforts. 
 

Go to the school website - click on contact and the rest you follow. Or send your          

write up (IN ENGLISH) to the Voice of Peace email directly. 

(sfhsvoiceofpeace@gmail.com) Mention at the end of the write up as - Parents of              

(name of the child/ren and Class and Division. Parents who wish to appreciate their 

child will definitely respond to this circular positively.  
 

The last date of the article to be sent to the school will be on January 31, 2025. 

        

        

      Brother Sanil Tharayil,  
      Principal  
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